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What makes a person crazy? Nowadays it's the Diagnostic and Statistical Manual of Mental Disorders (DSM
IV). For many mental health professionals, the DSM is an indispensable diagnostic tool, and as the standard
reference book for psychiatrists and other psychotherapists everywhere, it has had an inestimable influence
on the way we view other human beings. Deciding what we consider sane and normal, and reflecting the
prejudices and values of each generation, it's not surprising that the DSM has become a battleground. But
things have taken a strange turn. The fight is no longer about who escapes DSM labeling, but rather, how a
person can qualify for a diagnosis. Now, mental health professionals must label their clients as pathological
in order for them to be reimbursed by their insurance companies. This disturbing trend toward making us
crazy when we are simply grappling with everyday concerns has even worse public implications. In Making
Us Crazy, Professors Kutchins and Kirk reveal how the DSM is used to assassinate character and slander the
opposition, often for political or monetary gain. None of this misuse bodes well for the future of mental
health. Even children are being overdiagnosed and given drugs they don't need. Making Us Crazy is the
long-needed antidote to the claims made about the DSM. Kutchins and Kirk argue that the DSM is not the
scientifically based reference work it purports to be, but rather a collection of current phobias and popular
mores.
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From reader reviews:

Freida Gilbert:

Nowadays reading books be a little more than want or need but also be a life style. This reading behavior
give you lot of advantages. The huge benefits you got of course the knowledge the actual information inside
the book which improve your knowledge and information. The information you get based on what kind of
publication you read, if you want get more knowledge just go with education books but if you want feel
happy read one with theme for entertaining for example comic or novel. The actual Making Us Crazy is kind
of e-book which is giving the reader erratic experience.

Agustin Thornsberry:

Typically the book Making Us Crazy will bring someone to the new experience of reading the book. The
author style to spell out the idea is very unique. In case you try to find new book to see, this book very
acceptable to you. The book Making Us Crazy is much recommended to you you just read. You can also get
the e-book in the official web site, so you can more readily to read the book.

Julia Hanson:

People live in this new time of lifestyle always try and and must have the spare time or they will get lots of
stress from both way of life and work. So , if we ask do people have free time, we will say absolutely of
course. People is human not really a huge robot. Then we inquire again, what kind of activity do you have
when the spare time coming to an individual of course your answer will probably unlimited right. Then do
you ever try this one, reading ebooks. It can be your alternative within spending your spare time, the
particular book you have read will be Making Us Crazy.

Gail Tate:

Is it anyone who having spare time after that spend it whole day simply by watching television programs or
just resting on the bed? Do you need something totally new? This Making Us Crazy can be the respond to,
oh how comes? It's a book you know. You are so out of date, spending your extra time by reading in this
brand new era is common not a nerd activity. So what these publications have than the others?
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